
 

Dear Parents and Upcoming Kindergarten students, 
I would like to welcome you to Kindergarten.   
My name is Mrs Brophy and I will be your child’s teacher for the 2025 - 
2026 school year.   
I am delighted to be educating your child and I look forward to an 
exciting and rewarding school year. 
Your child will need the following supplies for the upcoming school 
year.   
These supplies are due on the 1st day of school. 

●​ 1 book bag LARGE enough for carrying books and folders. 
●​ 2 RED individual 2 POCKET folders - please label the folders 

with your child’s first and last name. 
●​ 4 BLUE individual 2 POCKET folders - please label these folders 

with your child’s first and last name. 
●​ 1 SOFT CLOTH pencil case with zipper. 
●​ 5 ELMER’S glue sticks - ELMER’S WHITE GLUE ONLY  - NO 

CLEAR OR PURPLE GLUE. 
●​ 1 (100ct) 3” x 5’ WHITE index cards. 
●​ 2 containers of CLOROX wipes or disinfectant wipes. 
●​ 2 bottles of hand soap 
●​ 3 paper towel rolls 
●​ 4 boxes of Kleenex. 
●​ Complete change of clothes in a ZIPLOC BAG labeled with your 

child’s name. 
 
All of your child’s personal items such as coat, sweaters, gloves, hat, 
scarf  and lunch box/bag should always be clearly labeled with your 
child’s name. 
 
                                                                                                                                  
Thank you, 

Mrs Brophy 



 


